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Greetings from the DON 

Winter is here! We are delighted to extend a warm welcome to our new residents and their families. It is 

our honour to have you join our Mona Vale House community. 

We are pleased to announce that most of our residents have received their flu vaccinations. This is a 

crucial step in protecting them from seasonal influenza. With the increase in respiratory infections 

within the community, we kindly request that all visitors wear masks and perform a Rapid Antigen Test 

(RAT) daily before entering the facility. Your cooperation is essential in keeping our residents safe. 

New Clothing for Residents: If you bring new clothes for your loved ones, please hand them over to the 

staff or reception for labelling. This helps ensure that items do not get misplaced. 

We recently celebrated the long service contributions of several dedicated staff members. We extend 

our heartfelt thanks and congratulations to: Jacqueline Gabunales, Carla Cuciniello, Jelena Vuletich, 

Doreen Ferdinand, Dolker Dorjee, Wilma De Villa. Their commitment to excellence in care is truly 

appreciated. 

We value your feedback and are always looking for ways to improve. please complete feedback forms 

that are located throughout the home or email or ring me or Seonaid at any time. Your input is vital to 

maintaining the high standards of care we strive for at Mona Vale House. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm Regards, 

Sonal More 

 

 

 

Pictured: Residents and Staff 

Enjoying the Long Service 

Award Presentation  
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 From the RAO Team:  

Welcome to Winter!  

Well, it’s time to turn on the heating and don woollies!  We are very excited for what we have in store for 

you in the coming months, especially with the Paris Olympics starting next month, Christmas in July and 

armchair travel to Hawaii (let’s go somewhere warm!).   A big welcome our new bus driver, Michael. The 

1.5hr bus trip will be run on Wednesday mornings at 10.15am and Friday afternoons at 1.30pm and 

includes morning/afternoon tea.  Please let the RAO team know if you are interested in going on the bus 

trip.  As always, we love hearing your feedback and suggestions so keep them coming! 

Best Wishes from the RAO Team, 

Walter, Janet, Kylie, Eve, Rob, Amy & Nisha & Michael 

Regular Events 

• Holy Communion: 1st Tuesday of each month 

• Love in Action: 3rd Friday of each month 

• Resident & Family Meeting: last Tuesday of each month at 11am 

• Men’s Club:  fortnightly at 2pm  

• BINGO:   Wednesday & Saturday  

• Coffee Club: Monday & Tuesday 9.30am  

• Scenic Bus Trips:  Wednesday (AM) and Friday (PM) 

• Hairdresser: Each Thursday, book via reception or RAO Team. 

• Birthday Celebrations/Happy Hour: Last Sunday of the Month 

Special Dates to Remember  

June 2024 

5th World Environment Day 

10th King’s Birthday 

25th Croatia Independence Day 

July 2024 

7th NAIDOC Week (7th -14th) 

14th Bastille Day 

26th Paris Olympics Official Opening 

August 2025 

1st Horse’s Birthday 

9th International Indigenous Peoples Day 

31st Daffodil Day  


